
 

 

 

 

 

 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1 ADA DRIVE CLOSURE CANCELLED. 
 
 

There will be NO ROAD CLOSURE on Ada Drive near the 660 Ada Drive 
building this Saturday. The contractor was able to complete all of the water 
main work in one day, rather than two. 
There will be another scheduled closure in a few weeks for sewer work in 
Ada Drive near Rix Street, which will be announced when the date is 
determined. 
 
 


